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Annual Initiatives
● Annual review of Security Management Plan with District Security Team
● Annual training on Active Shooter and other security drills via CGPD and Safe 

Schools including barricading 
● Annual trainings for School Security Specialist and other associated personnel
● Continued walkthroughs by CGPD throughout district buildings
● Police presence at pick-up/drop-off zones in the AM and PM
● Continued participation and collaboration with CGPD on all mandated monthly 

security drills
● Police access to cameras as per Memorandum of Agreement (MOA)



The past five years….

● Cameras and recording devices installed in all school buildings - upgrade      
to system this year

● Panic Buttons installed in main offices that relay to 911
● Increased communication devices (radios in each building - designated    

Wing Captains)
● 3M Window Security Film strategically placed on windows in all buildings
● Strike Plate Door Security Magnets for all schools 
● Vegetation Barrier planted at CGHS as per security recommendation
● Electronic ID Card access to all CGHS classrooms and offices
● Electronic ID Card entry at SE, NE and MMS (front door)



The past five years….

● Go Buckets being implemented in all buildings
● Additional door security measures - Fire Hose
● Window Shades for interior classroom doors to be used during 

Lockdowns
● Classroom and office identification on outside windows for first 

responders
● Office of School Preparedness and Emergency Planning from the 

       NJDOE attended Lockdown drills at buildings and provided 
feedback


